
 
Sunday, March 14, 2021 

6th Grade Weekly Information 
 
FROM THE TEACHERS: 

On Friday, March 19th, the 6th grade students will be participating in their Greek Festival.  This is a tradition done 
each year that focuses on the cross curriculum of Greece in ELA and social studies.  There will be four rotations 
done the first four periods of the day, to complete this festival.  Each homeroom will participate in different 
activities focused on Greece.  The 6th grade team is asking that each student who will be in attendance on Friday 
bring an empty toilet paper roll, and paper of their choice (construction, tissue, wrapping, etc.) to help create a 
mythological monster that will be presented that day.  Other supplies will be provided to construct the 
monster.  Please make sure your child also has a glue stick, scissors, and markers or colored pencils for that 
day.  Thank you! 

6th GRADE NEWS & REMINDERS:  

Daylight Savings: Spring forward Sunday, March 14th  

Trimester 3 begins: Monday, March 15th   

Wednesday, March 17th: Happy St. Patrick’s Day!   
In celebration of St. Patrick’s Day, students will be allowed to wear “green” non-uniform clothing and accessories. 
 
 
 
Grace and Blessings,         
 
Nichole – 6th Grade RPC 
nicholeverburg@gmail.com 

  

 


